Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

May 4, 2007

CITY OF PRINEVILLE
ATTN: JERRY BRUMMER
387 NE THIRD ST
PRINEVILLE OR 97754

Reference: Permit Amendment Transfer 10378
On May 2, 2007 we received your request for permit amendment change in place of use and
point of appropriation for use of water from A WELL, tributary to OCHOCO CREEK. The

application was accompanied by $1050.00. Our receipt 87381 is enclosed.

By copy of this letter, we are asking the Watermaster for his report regarding the potential for
injury to existing water rights which may be caused by the change.

Except as provided under ORS 540.510(3) for municipalities, you may not use water in the new
place of use, or from the new point of appropriation, until 60 days after we received your notice
(application) and the permit amendment has been approved.
We will notify you if additional information or corrections to the application or map are required.
If you have any questions, please call the Transfer Section, (503)986-0900.
cc: Watermaster #11

Groundwater

Ochoco Irrigation District (1001 N Deer St., Prineville, OR, 97754)

Ted Ressler, Agent (55 SW Yambill St Suite 400, Portland, OR 97204)

enclosure





